Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing
OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Quest Corporation of America, Inc.
This notice has nothing to do with any rule or rulemaking process.
The Central Florida Expressway Authority (CFX) announces a public hearing to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Thursday, March 31, 2022, 5:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m.
PLACE: The public hearing is being held in-person and virtually.
In-Person Meeting: Wekiva High School, 2501 N Hiawassee Road Apopka, FL
5:30 p.m. – 6:30 p.m., School’s cafeteria, Open house where the public may view the exhibits, ask questions, and provide comments.

6:30 p.m.– 7:30 p.m., School’s auditorium, Formal presentation and public comment.

Virtual Meeting: Please pre-register at bit.ly/SR414ExtMtgMar2022 (Link is case sensitive.)
5:30 p.m. – 7:00 p.m., View presentation, ask questions, and submit comment via the online meeting platform.
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED:
Project No. 414-227
Project Description: CFX Project Development and Environment (PD&E) Study
SR 414 Expressway Extension
The Central Florida Expressway Authority is holding a Public Hearing regarding the SR 414 Expressway Extension study on Thursday, March 31, 5:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m., at Wekiva High School, and virtually.
The Public Hearing will provide meeting attendees time to view information about the study and ask questions before the formal presentation and public comment. All comments received or postmarked by April 11, 2022 will become part of the hearing record. A court reporter will be present at the in-person hearing to record a formal transcript.

The SR 414 Expressway Extension Project Development and Environment (PD&E) Study is assessing the feasibility of an elevated expressway extension of the tolled SR 414/John Land Apopka Expressway along SR 414/Maitland Boulevard from US 441/Orange Blossom Trail to SR 434/Forest City Road.
This study has considered alternatives for this 2.3-mile project, which would provide a direct connection between SR 414 and Interstate 4, while maintaining existing local travel lanes. 
The study documents will be available for public viewing from February 28, 2022 through April 12, 2022 at the following locations: Central Florida Expressway Authority, 4974 ORL Tower Road, Orlando, FL 32807, Monday – Friday, 8:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m.; Seminole State College – Altamonte Springs Campus Library, 850 South State Road 434, Altamonte Springs, FL 32714, Monday – Thursday, 9:00 a.m. – 8:30 p.m.; Friday, 9:00 a.m. – 4:30 p.m.
For additional information or with questions, please contact Kathy Putnam, Public Involvement Coordinator, by phone at (407)802-3210, or by email at ProjectStudies@CFXway.com or visit the study webpage at https://bit.ly/3jZfoNa.
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. Persons who require accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or persons who require translation services, free of charge, should contact Ms. Putnam as noted above at least seven (7) days prior to the meeting.
